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Wednesday 15th September 2021 

 

A belated welcome back to a new school term. Everyone has settled in really well and it’s great to 

have you all back. A few dates to get us started: 

 

INSET DAYs – there is an Inset day when school is closed to the children on Friday 15th October 

2021. 

The next INSET days are Monday 25th July, Tuesday 26th July and Wednesday 27th July 2022. 

This means the last day of the summer term for the children will be Friday 22nd July 2022.  

 

Food bank collection 

As we have done before we will be collecting food for the food bank as we think about harvest time 

in school. If you have any donations you wish to make to the food bank we will be making a drop 

off on Friday 8th October, so please feel free to send your child to school with any donations on 

that morning. Thank you.  

 

World Mental Health Day is on Sunday 10th October. Children are invited to come to school in 

non uniform and wear something green on Friday 8th October.  

 

Children in Need 

On Friday 12th November we will be celebrating Children in Need and Anti Bullying week 

combined. Please come to school in non-uniform and wear odd socks! Any donations can be made 

via the school money app on the day.   

 

Christmas Assemblies 

Parents and carers are invited to school for a short class assembly followed by a mince pie and 

coffee. The assembly will start at 9.10am. The dates are as follows:  

Wise Owls (Year 6) – Wednesday 1st December 

Eagle Owls(Year 5)  – Thursday 2nd December 

Tawny Owls (Year 4) – Wednesday 8th December 

Barn Owls (Year 3) – Thursday 9th December 

Snowy Owls (Year 2) – Tuesday 14th December 

Elf Owls (Year 1) – Wednesday 15th December 

Little Owls (EYFS) – Thursday 16th December  

We break for Christmas on Friday 17th December. We return to school on Tuesday 4th January 

2022. 
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